The Cape Cod Museum of Natural History in Brewster

Presents

Birdwatching for Beginners

February 21 & 28, March 14 & 28, April 11 & 18, 2013
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE February 13, 2013

Contact: Julie O’Neil 508-896-3867 or adminsupport@ccmnh.org
On Thursdays February 21 and 28, March 14 and 28, and April 11 and 18 at 10 am the Cape Cod Museum of Natural History will present Birdwatching for Beginners.

Free with Museum admission.

Six independent opportunities to participate. Homeschoolers, preschoolers, school vacation families welcome!

Gretchen Moran Towers presents basic skills designed to enable bird identification through sight and sound.

Following the presentation, you'll venture outdoors to view the birds in their natural habitat and practice the methods you will have just learned. This class includes a craft and a discussion of ideas for promoting birdwatching in your own yard.
For further information, contact the Museum at 508-896-3867.  www.ccmnh.org
